
From: Fischer - DNR, Alex
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: Fwd: Landowner Complaint
Date: Friday, December 13, 2013 8:17:05 AM

Arthur-  Can you do a quick research regarding any water sampling of the water well
at this address? 

Thanks

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Best, Julie A <Julie.Drinkwater@bp.com>
Date: Thu, Dec 12, 2013 at 2:34 PM
Subject: Landowner Complaint
To: alex.fischer@state.co.us

Alex,

I just received a call from a landowner who lives near one of our wells. 

Ann Arens bottles her tap water to drink and has recently noticed bubbles in the water. 
She said she thinks it tastes like methane.  She saw some work being done at a nearby well
and thought it might be related (she mentioned it was electrical work being done).  Their
water is normally very good quality, and the well is 140-150 ft deep.

BP’s Emmett Wolter Gas Unit 1 well is approximately 500 feet south of her home (API
0670714100).  We currently have truck traffic near the location as we are prepping to do
some pipeline work.

Ann Arens

1911 CR 502

Bayfield, CO

970.884.4991

I told her that I would pass her information on to the COGCC and call her back.  With Karen
gone, I didn’t know if COGCC would send someone to meet with her or not.  Please let me
know or let me know if you are in contact with her.

Thank you,
Julie
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970.394.0131

-- 
Alex Fischer, P.G.
Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado
State of Colorado, Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203
office: 303.894-2100 ext. 5138 | fax: 303.894-2109
email: alex.fischer@state.co.us   

tel:970.394.0131

